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exposed in the meeting that is going to take place at the Vaughan City
Hall on Tuesday May 7, 2024 at 7:00pm.
 
We do need you to be there for us. To be part of this meeting will help you
to understand our position and give you even more tool to defend our
rights and to avoid this crazy idea. We as a community have already had
several meetings among us and we all know the different aspects to be
addressed there. But your support is fundamental and very decisive in this
fight. Now is your time and opportunity to fulfil your campaign promises. I
do hope you are there and support us on Tuesday and after that. We do
hope you will help us. 
 
You have in your hands a very unique and extraordinary opportunity to
establish yourself as the politician that the people need.
 
We have also written to CP24 requesting that they broadcast the meeting
to let everyone around the City find out the massive construction the
Developers are trying to get By-Laws amended to accomplish their greed. 
 
We can NOT let that happen!!!!!!
 
We count on you to win this and above all make Justice.
 
Thank you very much for your time and attention.
 
Very sincerely,
 
Alfredo Garcia.
 
 
 
 




